
TEMPLE PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Tuesday, July 18, 2023 at 7:10 PM 

Temple Town Hall 
 

A public hearing will be held at the Town Hall on Tuesday July 18, 2023, during 
the regularly scheduled meeting that begins at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of acting 
upon an application for a Minor Subdivision which can be found on Tax Map 2A 
Lot 60. The lot is located on Peterborough Rd in the Rural Residential and 
Agricultural District and is owned by the Gertrude M. Odell Revocable Trust and 
the Julie Barker Middleton Revocable Trust. 

The proposed subdivision application will remain on the agenda until voted upon. 

Christine Robidoux, Chair 

 


